
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE TO ALL STUDENTS 

 
 

Postponement of the Undergraduate Research Colloquium – 

Faculty of Indigenous Medicine 2023 (URCFIM 2023) 
 

 

This notice is issued in accordance with the guidance provided by the Dean – 

FIM. 

 

It is with regret that I inform you that the 30th Faculty Board of the Faculty of 

Indigenous Medicine, held on 24.11.2023, has decided to temporarily postpone 

the Undergraduate Research Colloquium – Faculty of Indigenous Medicine 

(URCFIM 2023). This decision has been made due to the prevailing outbreak 

spreading among students in some faculties of GWUIM. 

 

Official dates for the event will be determined after the next organizing committee 

meeting. 
      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

27.11.2023 

Secretary – FRCFIM 

Coordinator - SRCFIM 

  

 


